
Overflow Parking

The Board of Trustees has approved designating the
Breezyhill Pool Parking Lot as an overflow parking

zone.
 

﻿Parking permits will be available for $150 annually,
covering the period from September 5th to May 24th.

Vehicles parked in the designated spots without a
permit will be subject to towing.

 
Permits can be purchased at the Association Office.


